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2014 Board Of Directors  

Tom Martin  (President)  682 -429 -6901  tommartin.hicksairport@gmail.com  

Roy Geer (Vice President)  817 -253 -1795  vgeer@swbell.net    

Mike Reddick (Treasurer)  817 -992 -2411  mrr9447@yahoo.com   

Mike Bruno (Secretary)            501 -206 -1738                mustangbruno@gmail.com  

Rusty Morris  913 -645 -9291  Texasgram06@yahoo.com  

Gene DeBullet  817 -335 -4767  thebulletftw@hotmail.com  

Reb Stimson  817 -343 -7556  av8reb@aol.com  
 
Principal Management Group  
Gary Klepperich  682 -325 -5351  gklepperich@principal - mgmt.com   

 

Architectural  
Tom Martin, Sec 1  682 -429 -6901  tommartin.hicksairport@gmail.com  

Reb Stimson, Sec 1  817 -343 -7556  av8reb@aol.com  

Don Davis Sec. 2 and 3  817 -919 -4593  dld@airmail.net     

 

Newsletter                                                          
Mary Reddick/Mike Reddick  817 -992 -2311  flappingseditor@t67.org  

 

Safety & Airport Support Network Volunteer  
Don Browning  817 -439 -3240  71whiskeytango@att.net  

 

Septic  
Tom Martin  682 -429 -6901  tommartin.hicksairport@gmail.com  

 

Social  

Mary Reddick  817 -992 -2311  social_rsvp@t67.org  

 

South Gate Directory Database  
Kurt Buchert  817 -673 -0052  hapagate@yahoo.com  

 

South Gate Emergency  
Roy Geer  817 -253 -1795    vgeer@swbell.net  

 

Taxiway Repair  
Mike Olson   817 -707 -4323  olyandmary@AOL.com  
Rusty Morris   913 -645 -9291  texasgram06@yahoo.com  

 

Website & Directory  
Michael Reddick   817 -992 -2411  mrr9447@yahoo.com  

   

Table & Chairs  
The HAPA Tables & Chairs are available to any current HAPA Member for personal use on the Airport 

Property for activities such as parties, family reunions, meetings, etc.   

Please contact Mike Reddick at 817 - 992 - 2411 or  mrr9447@yahoo.com   

to make a reservation for the tables and chairs. You can check availability at www.t67.org, 

click on the Tables - Chairs button.  

Contacts    
(Who to Contact about What)  
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PRESIDENT½S CORNER 

By Tom Martin  

August 2014 ς Hicks Airfield 
 
 
I hope everyone is having a great Summer, it seemed quiet with everyone on vacation or at 
Oshkosh. Mike Reddick has an article in this newsletter with pictures from Oshkosh of some 
of the Hicks aviators. 
 
hǳǊ ƴŜǿ {ǘƻǇ {ƛƎƴǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘŀȄƛǿŀȅǎ ǎŜŜƳ ǘƻ ōŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎΧΦΦŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜΧΦΦǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ 
are choosing to abide by the rules to make this a safe airport.   We should continue to       
encourage everyone to drive the posted speed limits and stop at the intersections that may 
have blind spots. (Golf Carts included!!!) 
 
If it ever cools down we will continue with a few projects before the end of the year.   Still 
have some taxiway crack sealing and clean up items around the airport. Thanks to everyone 
involved in the work projects and thanks to the owners for their cooperation. 
 
Carol Moran, our property manager for many years, has left PMG. Until a replacement is   
assigned please direct any questions you may have to Customer Service or Gary Klepperich 
at 682-325-5351. 
 
!ƴŘ ŀǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎΧΧΧΧ ¢I!bY{ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ƻǿƴŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ Ƴŀƛƴǘŀƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅΣ ŀōƛŘŜ 
by the rules, and make this a great place to be.  
 
Hicks Airfield is really a great opportunity for us, and THANKS again to all the property   
owners who enjoy the Airfield, Runway, Café, and good friends and neighbors. 
 
Next board meeting is August 14th at the Beacon Café 7:00 PM. Remember this is your     

Airfield and your participation and voice needs to be heard at these meetings. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Tom Martin 
President ï Hicks Airfield Pilots Association 
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Airventure 2014, Oshkosh, WI 

Two ñfirstsò occurred this year at Oshkosh.  It was the first trip for your newsletter co-editors 

of Flappings and it was the first official appearance for Pilots N Paws.  Making the decision to 

go at a late date in July we were still able to get decent lodging less than an hour drive from 

the big show!  We arrived at Airventure on Sunday, July 27th, just in time to see the memorial 

flyover for EAA Founder Paul Poberezny.  It 

gave me goose bumps when one of the escort 

P-51s pulled up and ñheaded westò. 

Getting there early turned out to be very wise 

as there were already thousands of planes on 

the ground and continuous arrivals taking 

place all day long.   

Starting in the home built camping area we 

found many friends already set up and ready 

to enjoy the sights all week.  Our first sight-

ing was Jay Pratt & Carol Beaird (see cover 

photo).   

After setting up the display booth for Pilots N 

Paws, we started taking in the sights.  There 

were so many Hicks friends there.  During the 

week we caught up with John Efinger and his 

son, Jim Usher, Daryl Heusinkveld, Don & 

Melana Browning, John Jones, Rich Rudolph, 

and Phil Wickersham.  We also bumped into 

John Wilhite, Don Christianson & Tommy 

Lewis from Pecan Plantation.                                                                      

The old saying really is true: ñSo much to see, 

so little time!ò  Around every corner was more 

things to take in.  Being busy, as usual, we 

even caught Bob Avery working the crowd at 

the Avery Tools booth.  The attendance was 

reported by EAA as over 500,000 visitors and 

over 8,000 aircraft.  The volunteers were all 

kept very busy and our hats are off to those 

responsible for making things go so smooth. 

Rich Rudolph, John Jones, & Phil Wickersham 

Bob Avery 


